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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:48 PM


To: Harrison, Katrina


Cc: Ellis, Gregg; Leaf, Rob/SAC; Derya Sumer


Subject: Re: Stanislaus River Temp Plots


Katrina, *both* options would be appreciated, if possible.


On Fri, Dec 21, 2018 at 1:46 PM Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hello Rob -

For the Stanislaus River, NMFS wants plots of the miles of river at certain temperatures, instead of the


temperatures at different river miles. Does that make sense? So a bar plot possibly rather than a temperature


line over distance.


Thank you,


Katrina


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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